






Join us for a VIBRANT CELEBRATION
of FAITH!
The Peterborough Filipino-Canadian Catholic
Community warmly invites you to come and
enrich your faith at our monthly Filipino Mass
every first Sunday of the month.
When: Starting May 5th @ 4:00PM
Where: Cathedral of St. Peter in Chains; 411 Reid
Street, Peterborough
All Are Welcome! Come and experience the joy of
worshiping together as one community.
For More Information: Contact Edd Panganiban at
(905) 441-6859 CP (647) 609-7638

SONShine Family Adoration
On the third Friday of every month at 9:30am (after the 9:00am Mass) we invite families with young children to come
for an hour (or so) of Adoration to St. Alphonsus Liguori Church, 1066 Western Ave., Peterborough. It is geared
towards young families so that our smallest members can feel free to move around, visit and learn about Jesus in their
own way. The Blessed Sacrament is even placed on a table at their level to adore Him.

The Sisters of St. Joseph are pleased to announce that the history
of their Congregation from 1851-1951 has been published and is
available, for purchase at $40.00. If you wish to purchase a copy
of Wide Sleeves, which is soft-cover and 500+ pages, contact
Karen Moncrief-Kitchen at 705-745-1309, ext. 502 or email
kmoncrief-kitchen@csjcanada.org. We hope you enjoy the book
which was written by two of our Sisters: Sr. Veronica O’Reilly of
Lindsay and Sr. Joan Driscoll of Peterborough.

St. Peter’s Cemetery---Peterborough
Contrary to popular belief, St. Peter’s
Cemetery in Peterborough is NOT FULL!
There are several burial options available.
There are single plots, double plots, the
Cremation Garden, and 2 Columbarium.
Attached list of price points which will suit all
budgets. For more information, please
contact Alexis Robertson:
Stpeterscemetery@bellnet.ca or by phone
:705-742-9951.

Vocations Event
All young adults are invited to join Fr. Stephen DeCarlo in
an outreach to the poor vocations event on Saturday, May
18th, at Santa Cruz Parish in downtown Toronto (140
Argyle Street, Toronto, ON). From 9:00 AM-4:00 PM, we
will join the Hamilton-based Sisters of the Poor of Jesus
Christ in service to the poor and experience a real taste of
religious life. There will be time for Mass, Adoration, and
a vocations Q&A hosted by Fr. Stephen and the Sisters.
There is no cost associated with this event and any
interested persons are invited to contact Fr. Stephen at
frstephendecarlo@peterboroughdiocese.org.

Nigerian Community
We Nigerians in the Diocese of Peterborough are starting a Nigerian Community. All Nigerian Canadians
and new Nigerians in Canada within the City and suburban areas of Peterborough are cordially invited. The
goals of the community will be to gather ourselves together as Nigerians in Diaspora, to build and maintain
a strong faith community, to encourage one another to retain our cultural heritage while becoming a part of
our new country Canada.
We will form a social network, be a welcoming community, celebrate our faith together, share our cultural
meals and views as newcomers; encourage and support one another to persevere in our faith journey as we
integrate and immerse ourselves in our new home.
The first meeting will take place on Sunday May 12, immediately after 10:30 a.m. Mass. The meeting place
is yet to be determined. You will be notified as soon as the location is confirmed.
For more information please contact Sister Dorothy N. Nzekwe at srngozi.nzekwe@gmail.com or
Christopher Chukwuma Attah at attah.chukwuma.ca@gmail.com Come one, come all. Sister Dorothy.

Nigerian Mass---May 12
Nigerian Mass this Sunday May 12 at 1:30pm in St Joseph Parish Bowmanville. All in invited especially
Nigerian living in different parishes. Mother's Day will be celebrated.




